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Whether you purchased a Board & Train package or chose to do a Board & Review, we would like 
to thank all of you who have trusted us to care for your dogs. During your dog's stay, we keep you 
updated with training photos, feeding schedules, bedtime schedules, and the overall well being of 
your dog. However, you probably wonder what we do with your dog in between all that. Well, let's 

just say, when we tell you that your dog becomes one of our own, 

WE MEAN IT!!! 


